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October 4, 2023

Dear Friends of Second Church, 

It’s been so wonderful to see so many folks now that summer is over (gosh—can you
believe that Labor Day was a month ago?! It seems like just yesterday and forever at
the same time). 

Everyone has said how great it has been to catch up with one another and get back
into the rhythm of the 2CC year. 

If you haven’t made it back just yet, please know that we’d still love to see you! 

If you feel as if you’ve gotten out of the groove and/or that it’s hard to juggle with all
of the other things going on, there is no shame in taking it slowly and planning an in-
person visit once a month or a more regular commitment to watching on-line — what
matters is working to stay faithful to that practice, whatever form it may take. 

And if things are so busy that you’re struggling to fit in any time for connecting with
God and letting yourself feel human, please reach out to set up a quick phone
call. That sounds like you might well be standing in the need of prayer. 

See you in church,

Sermons are always If you can't make it in person, join us
via Livestream for our 10:30

https://www.2cc.org/
http://facebook.com/2ccgreenwich
http://instagram.com/2ccgreenwich


available online: 
2CCSermons

a.m. Sunday service. 

Saturday of Service makes the news!

 
Our Saturday of Service during

Homecoming weekend was featured

in the H.O.P.E. (Humanitarian

Opportunities, Progress,

Empowerment) Newsletter recently!

Click here for the
article

It's Time to Sing... Join our Chancel Choir!

Chancel Choir Fall
Rehearsal Schedule

​(11:45 a.m. in the Chapel):
 

November 5 & 12
December 10 & 17

​​Chancel Choir in Worship

October 8
November 19
December 24 

No previous experience is necessary. Attend rehearsals/services when you are in town
and able to join us. All you need is a love for singing! The choir is

open to those who are high school age and older.

Email Alexander with any questions

http://bit.ly/SermonsMax
https://bit.ly/2CC-Livestream
https://mailchi.mp/ucc.org/globalhopejuly2023-9353856?e=e31f6538bb
mailto:Alexander@2cc.org


Click here to register for Children's
Chapel

Mark your calendars...​

Email Jenny for more
information about Story Hour

Email Jenny for more
information

https://bit.ly/22-23-2CCChildrensChapel
mailto:jenny@2cc.org
mailto:jenny@2cc.org


Email Pam to Reserve your spot!

Maria Turkel is an entrepreneur, wardrobe stylist and costumer from the set of FRIENDS.

In 2007, she founded Maria Turkel Wardrobe Styling which has served clients from Fortune 500
companies to start-up CEOs to local philanthropists and stay-at-home parents to teens who are
just starting to define their personal style.

With a background in fashion design and costume design, Maria built a successful career in the
film and television industry in Los Angeles. She is one of the original Wardrobe Supervisors on
the hit television series, FRIENDS; and dressed Jennifer Aniston, Courteney Cox, Lisa Kudrow,
Matt LeBlanc, Matthew Perry, and David Schwimmer as well as all guest stars on a weekly
basis for that iconic show.

She believes “When You Look Good, You Feel Good; When You Feel Good, You Do Good” and
currently works with approximately 35 private clients per year, one-on-one, with the goal of
helping each feel confident and authentic in their everyday life through Closet Edits, Personal
Shopping and Outfit Building. No closet or price point is too big or too small. She has a vibrant
email newsletter subscriber base and an engaged social media community.

Maria lives in Greenwich, CT with her husband and three children. When not performing closet
therapy, she can be found reading a great book, cooking Italian food or volunteering in support
of local women entrepreneurs.

mailto:pam@2cc.org


Click here to Register for the Halloween
Haunt

Save the Date...

https://bit.ly/2CC-GEMS-HH-2023


Click here to Register for
VBS

We walked the walk!

Thank you to everyone that participated in the walk to end Domestic Violence
last weekend with the YWCA!

https://bit.ly/2CC-VBS-Nov-7-2023-Register


Another successful Teddy Bear Story Hour at Coffee for Good!
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